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      BAS August 12th 2009 Meeting Minutes           
            
Meeting called to order by President Greg Hine at 7:03 
pm. With 12 members and one guest, Judy Campbell, 
present. Greg asked for a motion to accept last months 
meeting minutes as they appeared in the last newslet-
ter. Motion by Al Coelho with a second by Augie Bruno 
to accept minutes. Motion voted and passed.  
 
TREASURE REPORT-- In the absence of Treasure, 
Ken Jochim, President, Greg Hine, gave a report on the 
clubs financial  status.   
 
1ST VICE PRESIDENT REPORT--  Augie Bruno re-
ported two new members Jeff Campbell and Chris 
Volek. This brings the total membership to 106. 
 
.2ND VICE PRESIDENT REPORT-- Tony Kilwein re-
ported some members are not using the radio frequency 
board even if you have a spread spectrum you should 
pin your AMA card to the board. 
OLD BUSINESS-- Rich Anderson reported on the Mal 
Meador youth program. He has 2 active students. 

 

 

  

                          September 2009 Edition  
 Greg thanked the club members and especially 
Augie Bruno,Rudy Furman,Al Coelho,Ken 
Jochim,Ken Miller,Wendell Wickstrom and Joe 
Sherran for their work on the club picnic. Al 
Coelho discussed the use of pictures he has 
placed on the club web-site. Greg reminded 
everyone of the Muddy Buddy Race they will 
be using the parking lot and porti-potty August 
14 thru August 16. The field will be closed on 
the morning of the 16th. 
 
NEW BUSINESS-- The Longmont club will be 
holding an electric fun fly at the LAMA field 
south of Dacono on August 22. LOVE AIR will 
be holding the WARBIRDS OVER THE ROCKIES 

on August 28th thru 30. Dean Chandler stated 
his feelings on the purchase of the trailer by the 
club for the mowing machine. He felt the 
$500.00 cost to be extreme and the voting by e-
mail for the purchase was not according to the 
club by-laws.   
The next club meeting will be September 
9th at Hobby Town USA in Longmont at 
6:30 pm. 
 
SHOW AND TELL-- Tony Kilwein showed us 
his new model based on his old Bird of Time 
which is now covering 13ft.of the lakes bottom.  
His new bird of time has a wing span of 17ft. It 
has not flown yet but it sure is impressive on 
the ground. Greg Hine showed and demon-
strated his new slope glider called the Alula. It 
only weighs 7oz. He launched it by hand and 
gained some good altitude before landing. 
Motion by Dean Ehn with a second Al Coelho 
to adjourn the meeting. Motion voted and 
passed.          
        Respectfully submitted Rudy Glick 

 

              Rudy Furman and Steven Croft 
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                            IMAC 
    International Miniature Aerobatic Club 
          September 26th & 27th 2009 
      Texas Shootout  $20.000 In Prizes 
     Info and directions www.Jetero.com 
John 713-594-8901    Damon 713-259-0449 

     Greg Hine and Tony Kilwein with there Gliders   

 

         BAS Float fly Summer 2009 

Miniature Aero sportsters and Mile Hi RC 
are co-sponsoring a Fly-In to Benefit United 
Cerebral Palsy of Colorado (UCP) on Sep-
tember 12th, 2009. 
 
This is a very important event for the clubs, 
UCP and the children afflicted with Cerebral 
Palsy. 
 
Please share this with all of your club mem-
bers and encourage them to join us for a 
great Fly_In for a wonderful cause. The goal 
this year is to raise $10,000 for UCP. 
 
If your members can not attend but would 
like to donate, they may do so on-line at 
http://www.cpco.org/aeroworks.html 
 
Thanks very much, 
George 

A thunderstorm is never as bad on the in-
side as it appears on the outside. It’s much 
worse. 
 
Any attempt to stretch fuel is guaranteed 
increase headwind.  



President, Greg Hine,  303-449-9966                          
greghine@gmail.com                
 
1st  Vice President, Augie Bruno, 970-532-0201          
augiebruno@comcast.net        Memberships 
 
2nd  Vice President, Tony Kilwen, 303-438-8500,  
kilweint@msn.com,       Safety Officer. 
 
Secretary, Rudy Glick, 970-587-2843,         
rudy_g@q.com  
 
Treasurer, Ken Jochim, 303-444-3206,  
kjjochim@aol.com  
 
Webmaster, Mike Gulizia, 303-651-0508, 
Mag1046@comcast.net                                           
 
Newsletter, Editor, Ken Miller, 303-776-4417           
RockyTopKJM@msn.com        

                     NOTICE                                      

 BAS  Meeting, September 9th 
  Hobby Town USA at 6:30 pm                                         

Club DVD Library 

The Club DVD library is open:                                                                              
You can request a title via e-mail and pick it up at the 
club meeting. Don’t miss Tucson Aerobatic Shootout, 
the best R/C video of all times! Please feel free to e-
mail me your suggestions regarding the new DVD’s 
to add to the library. 303-530-2063 

Boris Sergeev, bsergeev@excite.com 
 
CLASSIFIEDS 
Submit any classified requests to Ken Miller,

RockyTopKJM@msn.com  Classifieds are free to 
club members. 

YELLOW  PAGES                        

Skip Miller Models, 2100 Emerald Road Boulder.          
303-442-6454   http://www.skipmillermodels.com 

Action Hobbies, 1477 Carr St. Lakewood,           
303-233-6275  

Heliport Hobbies,1400 W.70th St. Denver.           
303-430-8828 

 
Don’s Hobbies, 815 10th St. Greeley,                   
970-353-3115 
          
Things with Wings,  6268 West 10th Street #2 
Greeley    970-352-1067                                                                       

Hobby Town, 6815 West 88th Ave. Westminster,             
303-431-0482                                                                                                          

Hobby Town, 1935 Main St. Longmont.               

303-774-1557                                                                                  

                        INSTRUCTORS LISTING 

 

Tony Kilwein            303-438-8500 Futaba            
Wendell Wickstrom 303-494-9324 Airtronics 
Ken Jochim              303-444-3206 JR 
James Mack             303-704-5464 Futaba                                                                                                                                

  

 
 
 
 
 
          

BAS Members: 
 
The USA RC (F3J - Thermal Duration) Glider Team 
Selection for next year’s, 2010 World Championships 
is being held in NE Denver Labor Day weekend. They 
need volunteers to help time flights, and record the ac-
curacy of landings. I went down the last time the Team 
Selection was held in Denver and saw some very 
beautiful airplanes and truly exceptional pilots. 
Come on down, help out, and see some great competi-
tion. ‘hope to see you there!  
Fly Safe! Greg 
 
 For more Information contact. 
‘Hal Remington hal@hill.com 

      See Web Page for Event  Listings 

            www.boulderaero.org 

       Members Birthdays in September                     
  
Rudy Glick                        Darrell Adams 
                                                                                            
Madison Roswell              Bill Engelking 
 
Austen Turner 
                                           Boris Sergeev 
Charles Bowen 


